
Georgina Stuliglowa <georginas@pensionpractitioner.com>

Pinnacle Pension Scheme

Jane Bush <Jane@bda-associates.co.uk> 19 December 2018 at 10:42
To: Georgina Stuliglowa <georginas@pensionpractitioner.com>, David Nicklin <davidn@pensionpractitioner.com>
Cc: John Smithurst <John@bda-associates.co.uk>

Hi Georgina

There has been no movement in the pension scheme since the contribution for Mr Kirby.

The shares are £1 Preference shares and therefore the value is £350,000.

The cash at bank and the preference shares are the only assets at present.

[Quoted text hidden]
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